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13.2.15
English
After half term in English we will be looking at poems and finding ‘patterns on a page’. We will be looking at rhyming words, alliteration and shape poems and then writing some of our own based on our new topic ‘Hubble Bubble’. Do you have any poems at home? Can you spot the patterns?
Maths
After half term we will begin our Maths lessons by looking at different methods for division. We will use sharing, grouping and repeated addition along an empty number line to find the answers to division calculations. We will then look at data handling and answering questions by interpreting the data shown.
Topic
Our new topic is ‘Hubble Bubble’. In this topic we will be looking at different materials in science beginning with some clay modelling. We will be finding out where different breakfast foods come from and later in the term we will be doing some cooking. In music we will be looking at percussion instruments which need a shake to make a sound.
Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
